
Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate  
 
Wednesday July 7, 2021 
 
 

COSW welcomed eleven new commissioners last week at a new member 

luncheon. 

 

Chair Heather Fox will serve on the search committee for the new Vice Provost of 

Diversity & Equity. 

 

We continue to meet with the executive leadership of CODRE to work toward 

alignment of long term goals. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa Nasraoui 
on July 7, 2021. 


